
Subject: Fwd: Workshop on genome edi�ng in insects, Shanghai October 28-31, 2017

From: aajames <aajames@uci.edu>

Date: 6/14/2017 2:10 PM

To: Fred Gould <fred_gould@ncsu.edu>

Hi Fred,

I know you got a lot going on, but any thoughts about this?

Best,

Tony

-------- Original Message --------
Subject: Workshop on genome editing in insects, Shanghai October 28-31, 2017
Date: 2017-06-02 08:42
From: aajames <aajames@uci.edu>
To: Fred Gould <fgould@ncsu.edu>
Cc: Yongping Huang <yphuang@sibs.ac.cn>

Hello Fred,

Yongping Huang and I have been working on organizing a workshop on genome editing in
insect to be held October 28-31, 2017 in Shanghai. I have attached the announcement and
the list of attendees that we have so far.

I don't suppose there is any chance that you would be able to come, but it would be good
to have someone from your lab come and talk about the recent modeling you have been
doing. We are applying to get funding to cover registration costs so you would only have
to cover the flight. Please talk this over with you group and let us know if there is
someone who might want to attend.

Thanks!

Tony

Attachments:

Announcement with dra� program for mailing 20170602.pdf 318 KB
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